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May 7, 1980

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

.

Dear Mr. Felton:

On behalf of Nuclear Pharmacy, Inc., I would like to request copies of
all applications for radioactive materials licensure and copies of the
actual radioactive materials licenses issued to Pharmaco-Nuclear,i

! Dr. Richard E. Keesee, President, in those- states governed by the U.S.
'

This request is made under the Freedom of Information Act.N.R.C.*

Please forward the requested information to the following address:

Nuclear Pharmacy Inc.
P.O. Box 25141
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87125
Attn: Debra Mcdonald

If a charge should result from the photocopying of the above information,
please feel free to contact me for authorization.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
-

Sincerely,

NUCLEAR PHARMACY, INC.

h/L /Wo,

Debra D. Mcdonald

cc: Central File
Reading File
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